Is there a BCB Dress Code?
Yes, you may find it located here on our "Current Students" page.

Is there an end-of-year performance for my dancer?
Yes, we call our final year-end performance - The Season Finale.

How much are classes and what do they include?

Class tuition is listed in our yearly Parent-Student Handbook: https://www.brasscityballet.org/wp-
content/uploads/2022/01/Digital-Single-Page-Complete-Handbook_REV_10.20.20.pdf

For new families a Family Registration fee will apply, a yearly return Registration Fee will be
applied each season at a reduced fee.

Where are you located?

We are located in Middlebury, CT in the Middlebury Hamlet Plaza. We have two locations within
the plaza. Our Merlin studio is located next to Middlebury Pizza and our Annex location is next
door & upstairs from Middlebury Martial Arts.

What should | have for my first day?

Please read through our Dress Code and have your dancer ready for the first day with approved
attire. If you need assistance with purchasing or ordering, please email us:
info@brasscityballet.org

Are parents allowed in the studio?
Right now, due to COVID restrictions, we are NOT allowing anyone into the studios or lobby with
the exception of the dancers themselves.

What ages do you service?
We serve dancers Aged 18 months to Adults. We have something for everyone!

How do | know which class to select for my dancer?

Recreational Classes are based on the dancer’s grade level in school. Starting with Dance
Discovery (Pre-school) through our Ballet %, students will take the level for 2 years. We do not
go based on age but grade level and we strictly adhere to this policy.
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